

P.O. Box 86 Waynesburg, PA 15370 Winter 2008 Volume 1.2

2008 in Review

As difficult as it may be to believe, 2008 is at an end. This is typically the time we take to look back on our accomplishments and to reflect on the opportunities we have had to make a difference in people's lives. It's also a great time to look forward and make plans for the quickly approaching new year.

Since the sale of the hospital three years ago, we have tried to be good stewards and support those causes in Greene County that best fit our mission of providing compassionate and caring outreach programs. Some of the programs we were able to support were Camp Challenge through the Washington and Greene Job Training, Corner Cupboard Foodbank and local EMS and Volunteer Fire Departments.

The Foundation also chose to support scholarship programs for scholastic and medical schools in an effort to further improve the surrounding community.

We are greatly looking forward to the upcoming year which will present us with many more opportunities to once again demonstrate our commitment to Greene County with programs designed to meet the needs of nearly 50,000 individuals.

Save the dates:

Golf outing at Rohanna's on July 17, 2009

Harvest Ball at Nemacolin Woodlands Resort on November 14, 2009

Please feel free to contact the Foundation with comments or suggestions so that we may better serve you.



Board of Directors

Jay Hammers, Chairman

Darrell Donley, MD

John Dorean

Don Headlee

John Kendralla

Kirk King

Sheila Stewart

Judy Yost

Staff

David Jones

Executive Director

Contact us

Phone: 724-833-6176

Fax: 724-852-2063

Email: GCMHFoundation@windstream.net

The official registration and financial information of the Greene County Memorial Hospital Foundation may be obtained from the Pennsylvania Department of State by calling toll free, within Pennsylvania 1-800-732-0999. Registration does not imply endorsement.

Greene County Memorial Hospital Joundation

P.O. Box 86

Waynesburg, PA 15370